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November 2023 Newsletter      
 
The busiest half term of the school year begins 

with parent evenings as soon as we return on 

Monday 6th November.  As always if you have any 

concerns, please talk to your child’s class teacher 

in the first instance 

Later in this newsletter is a list of dates for the 

remainder of the half term as there are lots of 

opportunities for you to join us in school.   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of School 
FOS are holding their Christmas Fair on 
Thursday 7th December 2.30-4.30pm.  
Everyone welcome! 
On Friday 1st December the children may 
come to school with wacky hair in return 
for bringing in bottles for the bottle 
tombola. These can be bottles of any kind – 
from ketchup to champagne! 

Nut Free School!  
Please remember that we do not permit any 
product that may contain nuts in packed 
lunches.  
We have numerous children with severe 
allergies and it is important that we are all 
aware of this policy and ensure no one is put in 
danger. Thank you!  

October saw Patrington Primary represented by a 
girl’s football team for the first time ever. Indeed 
we were joined by an Easington Primary pupil to 
make it a joint team – two schools, one team! 
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@PatPriAcad 
 

Keep up to date with life in school – 
please follow the school account or 
follow the link on the school website. 
 

 

 
 

Another thankyou, this time from Mrs 
Marshall to those parents who attended 
SEND meetings. 
 
 
 

What a fantastic morning the children in Years 1-3 
from both Patrington & Easington had recently at The 
Children's Bookshow at Hull New Theatre!  It was so 
much fun listening to Alexis Deacon read his stories 
and talk to us about how we can do anything if we 
believe in ourselves! 
 

 
 
 

 

A huge THANKYOU to one of our 
parents, Mr Foster and Gassco who 
have donated £250 to EYFS. This has 
enabled us to buy puddle suits so the 
children can access the outdoor 
provision whatever the weather. 

Over the last few weeks we have noticed an 
increasing number of children not wearing the 
correct uniform. Wearing the correct school 
uniform at primary school prepares the children 
for secondary school and later in life where may 
careers have a dress code/uniform.  School 
uniform also plays a key role in promoting pride, 
self confidence and a feeling of belonging to the 
school. 
 
What does our uniform look like? 

 Royal blue sweatshirt/cardigan/jumper 

 Blue or white shirt, blouse or polo shirt. 

 Grey or black trousers, shorts, knee 
length skirt or pinafore. 

 Black school shoes only. 
 
A bookbag is also recommended 
 
PE Kit 

 Plain white T-shirt  

 Plain black shorts 

 Plain black trainers are needed for the 
field or the playground. 

 Black jog suit may be worn in winter for 
outdoors 

Please note: no sports logos (eg. Adidas, Nike), 
football strips or clothing with graphics are 
permitted. 
It is also not compulsory to wear uniform with a 
school logo. 

 
LOST PROPERTY 

The amount of lost property we have had this half 
term is once again huge. 
Over the half term, please make sure all of your 
child’s belongings are labelled clearly. 
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Date Time Event 

6th -8th Nov  3.30-
6.30pm 

Parents evenings 

14th – 20th 
Nov 

3.15-
4.00pm 

Book Fair 

26th Nov Tbc Patrington Christmas 
Lights switch on 

1st Dec  Wacky Hair day – bring 
bottles for tombola 

6th Dec 4.00pm Christingle 

7th Dec 2.30-
4.30pm 

FOS Christmas Fair 

8th Dec  School closed for staff 
training 

Christmas Performances 

11th Dec AM EYFS 

 PM KS1 

12th Dec AM KS1 

 PM EYFS 

13th Dec AM EYFS 

 PM KS1 

15th Dec PM Christmas Jumper & 
Christmas Dinner 

18th Dec PM EYFS party (incl all 
nursery) 

19th Dec PM Y1/2 party 

20th Dec PM Y3/4 party 

21st Dec PM Y5/6 party 

22nd Dec 3.15pm School closes 

8th Jan 8.40am School re-opens 

 
All dates & times subject to change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Poppy Appeal – week beginning 6th November 
The children in Year 6 will be visiting classes 
throughout the week selling poppies for a donation in 
aid of the Royal British Legion. 
There will also be a range of other items available (in 
limited numbers): 
Silicone wristband £1.70 
Snapbands  £1.50 
Reflective keyring £1.00 
Friendship bracelet £2.00 
Lace tag  £0.50 
 

 
 
 

‘And Jesus said to him, “If you can, all things 
are possible to those who believe,”  

(Mark 9:23) 
 

Through our journey of exploration, 
engagement and enrichment, we aim to be 

aspirational, building resilience and 
achieving together in God’s love.  

We are a caring Christian community, 

striving to be the best that we can be.  
 

TRUST, FRIENDSHIP & PERSEVERANCE 
 

Everyone belongs, everyone cares, 

everyone tries. 
 


